
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR MAITLAND VALLEY CONSERVATION AUTHORITY 
SOUTH MAITLAND DAM DECOMMISSIONING 
Note: Project is contingent on funding approval 

 
Addendum No. 1: 

 
June 17, 2024             
 
This addendum shall form as part of the Contract Documents for the South Maitland Dam 
Decommissioning: 
 

1. Tender Closing Date 
 
By way of this addendum, the Tender Closing Date has been extended to Tuesday, 
July 2nd, 2024 at 4:00 pm EST. 
 

2. Deadline for Receipt of Questions 
 
By way of this addendum, the Deadline for Receipt of Questions has been extended to 
Friday, June 21st, 2024 at 4:00 pm EST. 

 
3. Anticipated Contact Award (depending on funding approval) and Anticipated 

Project Initiation Date 
 
By way of this addendum, the Anticipated Contact Award (depending on funding 
approval) and Anticipated Project Initiation Date has been extended to Friday, July 5th, 
2024 at 4:00 pm EST. 

 
4. Construction Supervision  

 
By way of this addendum, it is to be assumed that on-site Construction Supervision will 
take 3 workdays. An hourly rate for this service shall also be provided in case additional 
support is required. 

 
5. Project Background 

 
By way of this addendum, information regarding additional structures upstream of the 
dam is provided. To operate the mill during low flows, a cement structure was built 
upstream which connected pipes to take water under the dam. The extent of this 
structure and pipe material is unknown; however, the landowner says it can sometimes 
be seen during summer months. 

 

 

Shannon Millar- Restoration Supervisor 
Maitland Valley Conservation Authority 

519-335-3557 ext. 233 
smillar@mvca.on.ca  
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